Effective August 6, 2021
Amendment to COVID-19 Temporary Policy – 
New CDC guidelines recommend that masks be worn in public indoor settings by everyone in counties with the classification of substantial or high COVID transmission.    
Galway Public Library will follow the CDC guidelines to ensure patron safety.
All patrons, volunteers, and staff over 2 years old are once again required to wear masks and social distance inside public and shared areas of the library, regardless of vaccination status.  
Masks are not required outside.
Indoor programs may be limited in capacity to ensure safe distancing.  The public may reserve space for meetings.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This amendment will be in place until further governmental guidelines are issued/restrictions lifted, at which point the new guidelines will take effect.
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